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March 24, 2020 

 
Academics - Continued Learning Packets 

Teachers and staff around the district developed review learning packets for students. We 

understand that school cannot be replicated, and we realize this is not a substitute for classroom 

instruction. Still, we hope it will provide structure and normalcy, as well as continuity of learning 

and connection to our students. 

Continued Learning Packets pick up was available this week.  If parents were unable to pick up 

packets this week, please call 256-6155 to make other arrangements. 

Please note – We are working to make the packets downloadable on our district website.  We 

hope to implement an online Continued Learning Page early next week.  We will communicate 

this information once it is available. 

Bus Inspection Update 

The Missouri State Highway Patrol conducted an annual inspection on the district school buses in 

February.  The district received a 96%. While the district did not receive a 100% pass rate, we 

were well over the 90% target rate. Any issues identified were minor and have been addressed. 

 

MSBA Policy Updates, 1st Read 

Each year, the school board reviews policy recommendations and adjusts as needed. Board 

members were given the annual MSBA Board policy update to review. These policies are 

scheduled to be approved at the next meeting.   

 

Hires: 

Ryan Evans - High School Science 

Heather Poindexter - High School Social Studies 
 

 

The next board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, April 21st, at 5:00 p.m. at the West Plains Elementary.  

 

School board meetings are held monthly on the third Tuesday of each month at the West Plains High 

School library, unless otherwise posted. 


